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Question: 11 

Written  Fifield 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 8 July 2011 
 

Has there been any changes to department and agency social media or protocols 
about staff access and useage of Youtube; online social media, such as Facebook, 
MySpace and Twitter; and access to online discussions forums and blogs since 
October 2010?  Please explain. 

Answer 

1 DPS approved Governance Paper No. 34—Policy—Use of Social Media on 
26 October 2010. The paper provides advice to DPS staff on: 

(a) the process to establish social media sites for DPS business/official DPS 
purposes; 

(b) approval process for use of online social media for official use; and 

(c) use of social media for non-official purposes / for employees outside of 
their employment. 

2 That Governance Paper is still current (ie there have been no changes to 
protocols since October 2010). 

 

  


